
STREET LEGAL OFF-HIGHWAY VEHICLES

In conjunction with Senate Bill 181, Brigham City has passed an ordinance
opening the city streets to "Street Legal Off-Highway Vehicles."

Effective October 1, 2008, off-highway vehicles that meet safety
inspection, registration and insurance requirements will become legal to
drive on the streets of Brigham City.  Operators must have a valid Utah
drivers license with a motorcycle endorsement.

Utah Traffic Code 41-6a-1509 provides detailed information on Street
Legal Off-Highway Vehicles.  The code prohibits the driving of these
vehicles on or across interstate highways (I-15) and limited access
highways (SR-89/91, 1100 South). It also sets a maximum speed limit of
45 m.p.h. or the posted limit, whichever is less.  Drivers/passengers under
the age of 18 must wear a DOT-approved helmet in accordance with the
motorcycle operators requirements.

Off-highway vehicles and operators NOT meeting the requirements stated
in 41-6a-1509 are not legal on Brigham City streets.  Violators will be cited
and vehicles subject to impound.
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